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Announcement and Call for Papers
The second ENAEE Conference will take place in the KU Leuven on
Mon/Tues 16th/17th September 2013. It is being held in conjunction with
the SEFI Conference to mark the Fortieth anniversary of the establish-
ment of SEFI. ENAEE has been established now for seven years and has
so far authorised nine accreditation agencies to award the
EUR-ACE® quality label to their accredited engineering programmes
(currently about 1,200 labelled programmes); several other agencies are
currently being evaluated for authorisation.
This conference will focus on experience to date and on many issues to
do with programme accreditation.

The topics to be covered will include:

• The value of the EUR-ACE label to graduates,
 engineering departments, employers and accreditation agencies
• Accreditation and professional mobility in Europe and worldwide
• The accreditation standards and procedures as viewed by the
 eductional institutions
• Soft skills in engineering degree programmes: implementation
 of EUR-ACE standards, student learning outcome assessment
• New trends in engineering education and their impact
 on accreditation standards

Contributions, in English, are invited on these topics. Abstracts 
should be submitted to info@enaee.eu no later than Friday 28th 
June 2013. Guidelines on paper format are provided on the 
ENAEE website www.enaee.eu.

Conference Fee (excl. conference dinner):  
Early Bird Fee  €200, until 20th June 2013.
                         €250, after 20th June 2013. 

A conference dinner will take place on the evening of Monday 16th September. 


